
Welcome back to another busy term at Rigby Hall School. 

Hope everyone had a wonderful half term break.   

This term for each subject we will be doing: 

English: Developing communication skills 
Maths: Sequencing, sorting and number 
Science: Developing skills for the workplace: looking after and 
caring for animals. 
Computing: Online basics 
Citizenship: Rights and responsibilities. 
PE: Football 
RE: Awareness of different religious worship 
Food Technology: Following a recipe. 
Creative Media: Making decorations for a special event. 
Communication: Enterprise skills 
PSHE: Participating in a mental health and wellbeing activity 
 

Any concerns or questions feel free to contact us before or after 

school.  

Jayne, Surani, Helena and Nat 


